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PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE

October 24, 2013

Greetings RLMS Parents/Guardians: 
I am going to sound repetitive from my last message but I must once again thank our PTSA and parent volunteers.  The RLMS community raised over $22,000 for our annual walk a thon.  We are hoping to get a great turnout for our upcoming Turkey Shoot golf outing!

The Fairfield Public Schools will be using the Emergency Messenger feature of Infinite Campus to alert parents and staff about any changes to the school day.  This includes closings, delayed openings and early closings due to inclement weather.

 

We will be sending out a test message through the system after 2:00 p.m. on Monday, October 28.

 

If you do not receive an email or text message through the system, or see a message on your Infinite Campus page, and would like to receive messages through the system, you will need to set up your preferences in Infinite Campus. 

 

The link below contains directions for this on pages 6 and 7.  You will have a choice of signing up for any or all of the previous message types (email, text or notice on your Infinite Campus home page).  You also have the option of receiving a voice message.  However, the district will only use voice messaging in the event of a wide-spread power outage.  We will NOT be sending a voice message on October 28.

 

http://fairfieldschools.org/downloads/Infinite_Campus/IC%20parent%20portal%20for%20web.pdf
 

It’s that time of the year!  Halloween is right around the corner and once again we will encourage our students to dress up for the day on Thursday, October 31st.

 

All Grade 6, 7, and 8 students will be allowed to dress up on Halloween for the day, provided the following criteria is met:
† No masks or full face paint

† No apparatus (clubs, balls, handcuffs, etc.)

† No weapons or facsimiles of weapons

† No drug paraphernalia, including cigarettes, cigars, pipes, or a facsimile of any of these items.

† No aerosol cans of any kind (colored hairsprays, silly string, etc.)

† Costumes must be appropriate!  Any inappropriate costumes which distract classes, or interfere with instruction, will require the Dean to call home requesting a change of clothes. 

 

Any student who abuses the privilege of Halloween Dress Up Day by disrupting the class due to inappropriate behavior as a result of their costume will be required to call home and have a change of clothes brought to school.  Normal discipline procedures will be in effect throughout the day.  If any student has a question about their costume, please have them speak with Ms. Tiley, Mr. Banner, Mrs. Shaughnessy or Mr. DeAngelo before October 31st.

 
Do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions regarding upcoming events at Roger Ludlowe Middle School.  GO BULLDOGS!! 

Warm regards~
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